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Rebecca NcNahon - Re: Orthopaedic Review of Fraser Coast 

From: Michael Schafer 
To: Buckland, Steve 

. Date: 16/05/2005 7:56 AM 
Subject: 
cc: McMahon, Rebecca; Weston, Stephen 

Re: Orthopaedic Review of Fraser Coast 

- ___r 

DG 

The matter should be referred to CMC as suspected official misconduct. Steve Weston will have Rebecca 
contact Jill to obtain a copy of the report and prepare a referral. 

. Regards 

Michael Schafer 

Audit and Operational Review 
Ph (07) 323 40835 
Fax (07) 323 41528 
Michael Schafer@health.ald.gov.au 

Michael 
>>> Steve Buckland 15/05/2005 3:52:43 pm >>> 

There are comments in the above report which in particular relate to Dr Morgan Naidoo which if correct 
would or could represent official misconduct. The report has been handed over to the Morris Commission of 
Inquiry and accepted in€o evidence. Can you check with the CMC whether we need to progress even though 
the Morris Inquiry will investigate. I am confused how this should progress. 

For your advice please. 

Steve 
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